Our March Meeting was called to order in Fairfield Bay Resort at Eleven o'clock. We had our meal and had lots of time to visit while we were waiting for our meal and after. Ann Lowry was our host this month. Thank you, Ann, for setting this up and handling the details. We were once again blessed to have some good weather.

Our upcoming schedule was discussed at length. Last time to register for the South Central Regional at Foley Alabama is 1 April 2023. Please plan to attend.

Also, the National will be held September 18-23 at the Amana Colonies, IA. We have attended the National there in the past. It has a lot to see and do. I understand there are tours available as well. Go to Smart page and you can see all the details.

If you feel like you need some additional training with your RV driving experience Speak with Richard and Mary Engle. They recently attended an RV Driving School in Batesville Arkansas, Brecks RV Park. The cost for two people was approximately \$895.00 and the course lasted for 6 hours a day for two days. Sounds like it was well worth the time and money.

Hollis Kinder has planned a luncheon on Saturday, April 29th (new date) at Bentley's Restaurant, 7965 Edgemont Road, Greers Ferry, AR 72067. The time to be there is 11:30. We planned this luncheon on Saturday so that those of us that still must work can be there.

Richard (Mary) Engle, our muster master(s) has designed a spread sheet and has sent it to everyone. Some things will be updated shortly. She also explained that we need to set our printer on landscape, and it is two pages (or front and back) long. Please make to view this and to attend our musters. If you have any questions, please let her know.

Please keep those that are traveling and/or sick in your thoughts and prayers. Looking forward to seeing everyone soon.

Bobby Duckworth

AR SMART Hog Secretary